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I wish to contribute to the debate on "A More Coherent European Contract Law-
An Action Plan". My opinion is given below. 
To solve the problems of EC contract law, there is a need for a mix of non-
regulatory and regulatory measures. It is better to continue an appropriate 
sector-specific approach and to promote a coherent approach. Where you think 
about a coherent approach, it is good that you think about three areas, i.e. 
the increase of the coherence of the EC acquis in the area of contract law, 
the promotion of the elaboration of EU-wide general contract terms, and the 
examination of the non-sector-specific solutions such as an optional 
instrument. To get the transparency and the clarity of EC contract law and to 
solve the inconvenience of the inharmonious and incoherent application of EC 
contract law, I support a coherent approach. The important element of this 
coherent approach is a common frame of reference. To make a common frame of 
reference, there is a need for the comparative study which is backed up by the 
careful and detailed research. You should fully consider international 
conventions and the laws of the nations which have mixed legal culture by the 
reception of the law, to have the influence of the common frame of reference 
upon the national laws, to establish the common terms and rules and to 
converge the laws of the member states. You should overcome the differences 
between the anglo-american law and the continental law and coordinate each 
other. To consider the diversity of the laws, you should leave the room for 
the choice. you should respect the good results of the groups which try to 
establish the common frame and principles. The common frame of reference 
should be recognized by the EC. This is a problem of the proceeding of the 
recognition. Where we play an active part in the EC, there is a need for EU-
wide standard contract terms.This terms should be in conformity with the 
Unfair Contract Terms Directive. But, You should consider the review of the 
Unfair Contract Terms Directive. Therefor You can make a guideline. To apply 
EC contract law more coherent, there is a need for non-sector specific 
measures such as an optional instrument, which would exist in parallel with 
national contract laws. The non-sector specific measures include not  
only the general rules, but also specific rules. In this case, the rules of 
CISG should be considered and included. Where you take non-sector specific 
measures, I think that the measures use the common frame of reference and 
include all the areas of the common frame of reference. But, you should carry 
out the project gradually into execution. 
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